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TERRY BOLLEA meL wiLh interviewing Agents on 2X4X2013 at Lhe Pinellas
Resident Agency of the FBI for the purpose of debriefing the meeting which
Look place on 12X14X2012 as well a8 authenticating Lhe

Lranscriptsfrecording from Lhe same daLe. After being advised of Lhe

idenLiLy of Lhe interviewing Agents and the naLure of Lhe inLerview, BOLLEA
previded Lhe following information:

Prior Lo lisLening Lo Lhe Lape, BOLLEA was asked whaL was his
impression of the sex Lapes LhaL KEITH DAVIDSON was selling. BOLLEA SLaLed
that he believed DAVIDSON had the original tapes, there were no other
copies and that the Lapes were stolen. BOLLEA stated DAVIDSON Lold he and
DAVID HOUSTON the tapes were SLolen during Lhe meeLing. BOLLEA recalled
hearing Lhe Lapes were stolen and Lhen feeling nervous about Lhe Situation
because if the tapes were stolen, DAVIDSON and his client did not have Lhe

copyright Lo Lhe tapes. Further, BOLLEA stated he wondered why he would be
paying for Lhe Lapes if DAVIDSON and his clienL did noL legally own Lhem.

After DAVIDSON said they were SLolen, BOLLEA believes DAVIDSON tried Lo

back peddle from what he said.

BOLLEA further recalled DAVIDSON SLaLed he was going Lo help BOLLEA by
attempting Lo geL GAWKER Lo remove Lhe sex tapes from Lhe website. DAVIDSON
was bragging about oLher cases he had while they were in the restaurant.
DAVIDSON told BOLLEA and HOUSTON LhaL the type of negotiations they were
involved in with Lhe sex tapes was his main type of business.

Interviewing Agents and BOLLEA then listened LO ld8 which contained the

recording of HOUSTON’S pocket recorder for Lhe purpose of authenticating
Lhe recording and LranscripL. BOLLEA and interviewing Agents made
corrections Lo Lhe Lranscript and BOLLEA Signed and daLed Lhe correCLed
transcript. The LranscripL will be kept in a lA in Lhe case file.

During Lhe recording, BOLLEA SLaLed that he was left alone in Lhe room
with Lhe sex tapes. BOLLEA futher explained Lhe SituaLion by SLaLing when
he, DAVIDSON and HOUSTON went up LO DAVIDSON’S room, BOLLEA and DAVIDSON
entered wiLh HOUSTON Staying in Lhe hall LO make a phone call. DAVIDSON
Showed BOLLEA the case with Lhe sex tapes and Lhen wenL Lo the baLhroom.
For a Short Lime, BOLLEA was alone in Lhe room wiLh the Lapes.
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